
Briar Woods High School

For more information, call or email:
(202) 938-2178

tickets@loudoununitedfc.com

Attention Briar Woods High School Families!

Join us for an exciting outing on October 19th! Loudoun United will take on 
Pittsburgh Riverhounds in a USL Championship showdown right here in Leesburg, VA! 
Following the match, stick around for a Fireworks display to celebrate the end of the 
season!

-Date: October 19th at 6:00pm
- Venue: Segra Field
-Match: Pittsburgh Riverhounds at Loudoun United FC
-Tickets: Starting at $20 - A portion of ticket proceeds will support your PTA!

Gather your friends and family for a day filled with thrilling soccer action and 
community fun. Let's cheer on our local team together to celebrate the end of a 
great 2024 season! 

Briar Woods Fundraising Link!

https://loudoununitedfc.group/BriarWoodHighSchoolFundraiser
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